
Update on the information found on page 23 of the Undergraduate Catalog: 

 

Servicemembers' Opportunity College Program 
As of March 28, 2019, the Department of Defense ended the Servicemembers’ 
Opportunity College Program.  Troy University was an affiliate member of the (SOC) 
network for many years, and TROY has always been part of a group of member 
institutions selected by the military services to deliver specific associate and bachelor’s 
degree programs to service members and their families. As such, TROY University still 
provides military students and their adult family members with opportunities to complete 
college degrees without suffering loss of academic credit due to changes of duty 
station.  TROY offers several degree programs that maximize the use of ACE 
recommended credits received through the review of a student’s military transcripts. 
  

Any questions regarding the military support at Troy University can be directed to the 
University Registrar: 

Vickie Miles 
University Registrar 

135 Adams Administration Building 
Troy, AL 

vmiles@troy.edu 
334-670-3732 
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